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• One issue that Sr. Vice Provost Dyer raised was about the section of the handbook that discusses postal 
services, parking services, the Union, and other services on campus. The question raised was if the committee 
has worked to make the handbook as concise as possible and the handbook is about policy, does this service 
information belong in the handbook? Senator Hughey requested feedback from the FAC senators. 

o The FAC members discussed the topic. Remarks included that the handbook serves a purpose for a 
new faculty member, providing basic information for him/her; the handbook predates the university 
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